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WHAT ARE WE LEARNING? 
Year 4 

Autumn Term 

Our Topics is: The Romans 
  

Our PE Times Are: 
P.E. is on a Monday morning.  

Your child will need: A Curwen PE T-shirt, dark jogging bottoms or shorts 

and trainers. As always, please ensure your child has a water bottle.  
 

Our Trips and Visitors This Term: 
London Mithraeum/ Guildhall -Topic 

Mandir (Hindu Temple) – R.E. 

Theatre trip – pantomime  

All dates T.B.C. 

 
  

Other Useful Information: 
- Soft start is between 8:45am – 8:55am to start the day, with the school day 

ending at 3:15pm  

- Forest school will always be on a Wednesday morning. It will be on a cycle, with 

each class going once every 4 weeks  

- Children can wear non-uniform to celebrate their birthdays! ☺ Please do not send 

in party bags or treats be shared with the class 

- Parents’ evening is on 18th and 19th October and will be via zoom  

- Half term is 23th – 27th October  

 

If you have and questions or want to speak to any of the Year 4 team, please feel free 

to ask us in the playground at the start or end of the day. We will be happy to help! ☺ 

 

The Year 4 Team  

C P S 

Atlas Road, London, E13 0AG  Tel: 020 8472 0290   Fax: 020 8503 5183  Email : info@curwen.ttlt.academy 

 

Homework and Reading: 
Homework will be handed out on a Wednesday and MUST be handed in by Monday of 

the following week. 10 - 20 minutes reading should be completed at least 5 times a 

week. If your child is stuck they must ask their teacher for help. Homework help is 

available at lunchtime twice a week on a Friday and Monday from 12-12:30pm. 
 


